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VENUE: The Glebe off Dunstable Rd, Toddington 

Toddington Rovers FC look forward to seeing you at our forthcoming 

fixture. We will be hosting the match at The Glebe in Toddington 

Bedfordshire. This location does not have a postcode. 

We would be grateful if you could share the information on this sheet with 

your players and supporters ahead of your visit. Thank you for your help. 

PARKING 

As the Glebe will be very busy this season due to the number of teams 

please where possible try and park along by the side of the wooden fence. 

If this area is full when you arrive could you please use surrounding roads 

parking safely and not to inhibit residents.   Under no circumstances 

should you park on the grass playing fields past the marked out cones.  

These are our pitches, and although may not be in use on the morning of 

your arrival, they will be on another day.  

DRINKS & SNACKS 

Toddington Rovers are selling snacks, beverages and bacon rolls which are 

available from the grey container prices on display.  

You can obtain a key to the toilets from this location also. 

DOGS 

If you do bring a dog, please ensure it is kept on a lead and you pick up after it. It is 

not allowed on any of the pitches. 

SMOKING 

As per league guidelines NO smoking or vaping on the sideline or near pitches is 

tolerated. Please go to the carpark area or a distance well away from the children. 

LITTER 

Please take all litter away with you when you leave the venue or use the bin 

provided in the carpark area. 

 

 

DIRECTIONS 

If you're approaching Toddington 

having entered the village on the 

A5120 coming over the M1 (J12)  

 

Entrance to The Glebe from the 

direction of Westoning you should 

continue up the hill. The next 

landmark on your left hand side to 

look out for will be St George’s 

church. Continue on through the 

village passing the shops on your right 

hand side and once you've gone past 

the BP garage on your right and the 

Fire station. 

You will then reach the large 

roundabout as pictured below and 

about 40 yards further on you turn 

right at the mini-roundabout into the 

entrance to the Glebe.  

 

If you're approaching Toddington 

coming from the direction of 

Houghton Regis along the A5120. 

Upon reaching the mini roundabout 

you should turn left into the entrance 

to the Glebe.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Glebe 


